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From: EDWT PlanningConsultations 

<EDWT_PlanningConsultations@eppingforestdc.gov.uk>

Sent: 07 February 2020 15:41

To: App Comment

Subject: EPF-2131-19

FAO: Marie-Claire Tovey             

Hi Marie-Claire,

Thank you for consulting us on the above planning application. As the drainage proposal has not changed since the 
applicants previous submission, our comments remain the same and we wish to maintain our holding objection 
dated 1st November 2019.

Kind Regards,
Melisa 

Melisa Brushett
Flood Risk Engineer | Environmental Protection & Drainage
EXT: 4202 | M: 07845 499449


